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To: New Construction Builder / Multi Family Customers - USA 
  
Date: March 8, 2021 
  
Re:  Price Increase – April 5, 2021 
 

 

Due to increased costs, including the continued costs associated with Covid-19 safety protocols and in 
supply chain and raw materials, IKO is implementing an up to 8% increase on all residential steep slope 
roofing products and accessories, effective April 5, 2021 for all residential new construction and multi-
family customers.  
 
IKO reserves the right to implement additional price increases, or accelerate implementation of this 
price increase. This price increase is in addition to any increases previously communicated. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this announcement, please contact your IKO Territory Sales 
Representative. 
 
 
 

 
Scott Campbell  Kevin Earnest 
VP of US Sales – West  VP of US Sales – East 
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